
 
 
 Primary and Community Care Committee 

 
 
 
 
 
July 31, 2008 
 
 
Dear Primary Care Physician: 
 
 
Re: Memorandum of Agreement – Primary Care Initiatives  

Comprehensive Care Model (CCM) and Family Health Group (FHG) Agreements 
 
 
The Comprehensive Care Model (CCM) Agreement and Family Health Group (FHG) Agreement expired 
on March 31, 2008. 
 
The Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care (Ministry) and the Ontario Medical Association (OMA) 
have agreed to extend the term of the FHG and CCM Agreements until such time as the 2008 Framework 
Agreement becomes effective.  At that time the Framework Agreement will address any subsequent 
extensions, retroactivity, and/or new terms and conditions that will be apply to the FHG and CCM 
Agreements.  In the interim, all terms and conditions of your current Agreements will continue to apply. 
 
Should you wish to terminate your Agreement, please provide the Ministry with 90 days written notice of 
your intention to terminate, in accordance with the terms of your current Agreement. 
 
Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the Primary Health Care Team at 
1-866-766-0266. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
________________________    ______________________ 
Dr.  Tim Nicholas     Marsha Barnes 
OMA Co-Chair      MOHLTC Co-Chair 
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